
 
 
Welcome to the TCU Summer Music Institute 2023! 
 
In preparation for the TCU Percussion Camp, I have provided information below to help 
make your check-in experience an easy one. 
 
Building Addresses 
The TCU Music Center (MSC): 2900 West Lowden Street 
Clark Residence Hall: 2950 S. University Drive 
 
Overnight campers: If you are staying overnight in the residence hall, please check-in at 
Clark Hall first. Check-in begins at 8am. Drop off your suitcase, sleeping bag, etc. and 
then proceed to the MSC for camp check-in. 
 
Day campers: Day campers will check in at the MSC, beginning at 8:00am. 
 
Dorm parking is available in the visitor parking lot, located at the end of Bellaire Drive 
N. MSC parking is available in Lot 15, located on W Lowden Street. You can drop off 
your instruments at the MSC before parking. Please see the attached map for where these 
buildings and parking lots are located on the TCU Campus. 
 
If you plan to park a vehicle overnight, please alert one of the counselors at check-in, so 
you can receive a parking pass. Campers are not permitted to use their vehicles during the 
day/evening while at camp—only for arrival and departure purposes. 
 
**Please remember to bring your camper's completed Hold Harmless and Consent form. 
Campers cannot participate until the completed and signed form is handed in at check-in. 
If you need to download it, please visit the SMI website: 
https://finearts.tcu.edu/music/events-and-programs/summer-camps/ 
	
IMPORTANT COVID AND SAFETY INFORMATION 
The TCU Summer Music Institute will continue to follow TCU’s COVID-19 protocols 
and monitor the changing CDC guidelines. Based upon their guidance for mask-
wearing and COVID-19 transmission levels in Tarrant County, masks are now 
optional for all camps and workshops. Please visit the Protect the Purple web page for 
up-to-date information.  
 
If a camper demonstrates COVID symptoms, they will be separated from all group 
activity and moved outdoors with a camp counselor until a parent or guardian can pick 
them up. Campers can return to camp if they get a rapid test with a negative result. There 
are testing facilities available close to the TCU campus. As directed by TCU, the Summer 
Music Institute will not conduct contact tracing or provide quarantine facilities during 
camps or workshops.   
 



If your camper is not feeling well or exhibits COVID symptoms, the Summer Music 
Institute requests that the camper stay home. 
 
SUN AND HEAT PRECAUTIONS 
We strongly encourage participants to bring a hat and sunblock to protect themselves 
from the sun during their time on the TCU Campus. 
 
All campers will receive a Summer Music Institute water bottle at check-in to ensure 
everyone stays hydrated.  
 
I look forward to seeing you next Tuesday, June 6! Thank you again for selecting our 
camp for your summer music educational experience! 
 
Go Frogs! 
 
Dr. Paul Cortese 
Director 
TCU Summer Music Institute 
817.257.7232 


